Dawn Huntlex

From: Randy Tuomisto <rtuomsito@aol.com>

Sent: Tuesday, May 6, 2025 5:08 PM

To: House Municipal Government and Housing Committee
Subject: House Bill 6283

Dear Chairperson,

House Bill 6283, which changes the municipal land trust name to the Burrillville Land Conservancy and to
reactivate the govemment controlled land trust. The bill is up for a hearing on Tuesday, May 6th at the
Rise of the House in Room 101 of the Rhode Island State House.

We respectfully urge the General Assembly to hold the bill for further study. Rhode Island is a
national leader in community-led land conservation — and the Burrillville Land Trust is part of that
success. It deserves recognition, not duplication

| appreciate your consideration.

Randy Tuomisto
President, Cumberland Land Trust
Cumberlandlandtrust.org



